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Australia's Minister for Foreign Affairs, The Hon Julie Bishop MP, has announced the appointment of Ms Natasha Smith as Australia’s next
High Commissioner to Canada.

Australia and Canada enjoy a close relationship which reflects a long shared history, common values and institutions, and broad people-
to-people and economic links.
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